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Redfearn, Tyke

From: Hilbert, John <jbhilbert@columbiasc.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 8:59 AM
To: Redfearn, Tyke; lbrazell@ercpsd.net; BEALL, CONSTANCE J (CONNIE); sr8935@att.com; 

bbacon@fairfield.coop; lugoffh20@aol.com; tjeffers613@yahoo.com; 
fwyoung@truvista.biz; jmillis@truvista.biz; Bill_Barnes@mail.ftc.org; 
micah.t.tyson@verizon.com; hm1085@att.com; mmartens@tce.coop; sm6480@att.com

Cc: Jackson, Vanetta J; Dean, Johnson B; Attaway, Mark C; Keitt, Cedric C.; Isgett III, Robert 
E; Thompson, Jason D; Mattox, James H.

Subject: RE: SCDOT Emergency Package 4 Kershaw Richland Williamsburg Utilities

Good Morning Mr. Redfearn, 
 
S-827 (Rockbridge Rd) The City Of Columbia has a 12” water main along Rockbridge Rd which was destroyed 
during the flood at the bridge site. The water main was not attached to the bridge but did travel thru the bank at 
this site. The water main has been valved approximately 40’ on each side of the old structure. At this time the 
City is requesting DOT’s construction plans for the new bridge so we can plan our replacement of the 12” water 
main.    
 
S-69 (Congress Rd) The City Of Columbia has no facilities in this area. 
 
John 

 

John B. Hilbert, Utility Relocation Coordinator 
Utilities & Engineering 
 
1136 Washington Street, P.O. Box 147 
Columbia, SC 29217 
 
Phone: 803-545-3283 
Fax: 803-988-8199 
www.columbiasc.net 
 

From: Redfearn, Tyke [mailto:RedfearnWT@scdot.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 5:01 PM 
To: lbrazell@ercpsd.net; BEALL, CONSTANCE J (CONNIE); sr8935@att.com; bbacon@fairfield.coop; lugoffh20@aol.com; 
tjeffers613@yahoo.com; fwyoung@truvista.biz; jmillis@truvista.biz; Bill_Barnes@mail.ftc.org; Hilbert, John; 
micah.t.tyson@verizon.com; hm1085@att.com; mmartens@tce.coop; sm6480@att.com 
Cc: Jackson, Vanetta J; Dean, Johnson B; Attaway, Mark C; Keitt, Cedric C.; Isgett III, Robert E; Thompson, Jason D; 
Mattox, James H. 
Subject: SCDOT Emergency Package 4 Kershaw Richland Williamsburg Utilties 
 
Good Afternoon- 
 
For your information, SCDOT plans to select a design build contractor to perform repairs at the following four 
locations (Google placemarks are attached):  
 
S-28-36 (Pine Grove Road) over Twenty-Five Mile Creek – Kershaw County - Project ID P029412 
S-40-69 (Congress Road) over Jumping Run Creek – Richland County - Project ID P029342 
S-40-827 (Rockbridge Road) over Spring Lake – Richland County - Project ID P029343 
S-45-51 (Battery Park Road) over Black Mingo Creek – Williamsburg County - Project ID P029461 
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All four locations will be packaged in a single contract under Contract ID 8804670. We will begin our 
procurement on Friday, December 4, and we expect to execute a contract in mid-December. Once we execute 
the contract, we will provide our usual letter that assigns the utility coordinator for the designer/contractor. The 
contractor will have approximately six months to complete the work for all four bridges. We look forward to 
working with you on these projects. If you have any questions at all, please let me know. Thanks! 
 
William “Tyke” Redfearn III, P.E. 
Program Manager 
SCDOT | Design-Build 
955 Park Street, Room 421 
Columbia, SC 29202-0191 
Office: (803) 737-1430 
RedfearnWT@SCDOT.ORG 
 


